
 

Are you worried about labor next season on your farm?   

Are you wondering if the H-2A program will make sense on your farm? 

 

The H-2A program allows US employers who meet specific regulatory requirements to bring foreign 

nationals to the US to fill temporary agricultural jobs.  Join us to learn about how to use the H-2A 

program on small farms.  Learn from US DOL H-2A staff and a CSA vegetable farmer, with experience 

using H-2A, about what it takes to use the program. 

 

Agenda: 

1:30-1:45pm—Welcome and Introductions 

1:45-2:45pm—US DOL Wage and Hour Division will discuss compliance with the H-2A requirements 

2:45-4:00pm—Small farmer employer perspective: Learn from a CSA vegetable farmer, Ray Luhrman of Fox 

Creek Farm, what it’s like to employ H-2A workers on a small, diversified farm 

 

 

 

Cornell Cooperative Extension is an employer and educator recognized for valuing AA/EEO, Protected Veterans, and 
Individuals with Disabilities and provides equal program and employment opportunities. 

Learn About Using the H-2A 
Program on Small Farms 

Sustainable Living Center,  
Schenectady Central Park 

180 PTL Arthur Chaires Lane 

Schenectady, NY 12309 

Monday, November 18th, 2019 

1:30pm—4:00pm  

For more information,  

contact Liz Higgins at 

emh56@cornell.edu or 518-949-3722 

Register at bit.ly/H2Asmallfarms 

mailto:eh528@cornell.edu
http://bit.ly/H2Asmallfarms

